
To Whom it may concern, 

As a patient at the Lindley group practice, I am deeply concerned about the ongoing issues the 

practice is facing in terms of their building and the service it can provide. 

 

The current building occupied by the practice has clearly not been fit for purpose for several years 

and as the practice list size has grown this is becoming ever more apparent. 

 

As I understand it the practice has a site, plans and a developer who are ready to go to provide a 

building that is fit to provide 21st century primary care to our ever-increasing community but cannot 

progress with this due to bureaucratic delays. 

 

The Lindley Group Practice need this approving as soon as possible and if the plan is not approved a 

rapid and viable alternative must be provided by the CCG so the patients of Lindley Group Practice 

can access the facilities and care which they are entitled to and are available to other patients in the 

Kirklees area. 


